Trenton, Florida

April 14, 1983


The Gilchrist County School met in special session on the above date at 7:30 P.M. with all members present to wit:

Elvin Mathews, Chairman

Raymond Hutchinson

Carol Hyde

James Vickers

Woodrow Smith

After being called to order by the chairman, the following business was transacted:

VISITORS


The chair recognized the visitors in the audience and offered them an opportunity to be heard.

INFORMATION ITEM


The Superintendent presented a copy of the state transportation survey to each board member.

APPROVAL OF AGENDA


Upon a motion by James Vickers, seconded by Raymond Hutchinson, the Board approved the agenda with the deletion of item No. 5, review of student handbook.  The Superintendent explained that it was not ready at this time.  This item will be placed on the agenda for the next regularly scheduled meeting.

APPOINTMENTS


Upon a motion by James Vickers, seconded by Woodrow Smith, the Board accepted the recommendation of the Superintendent and approved the appointment of teachers for the Trenton School for the 1983-84 school year as presented.  The Superintendent amended his recommendations to include Katie Goette who is on continuing contract. Upon the same motion the Board approved the request of Katie Goette for maternity leave for the 1983-84 school year.  SMB #1, Pages 201-203.

APPOINTMENTS


Upon a motion by Carol Hyde, seconded by Raymond Hutchinson, the Board accepted the recommendation of the Superintendent and approved the appointment of teachers for the Bell School for the 1983-84 school year as presented with the addition of Mike Park whose name was left off through error.  SMB #1, Page 204.

APPOINTMENTS


Upon a motion by Woodrow Smith, seconded by James Vickers, the Board accepted the recommendation of the Superintendent and approved the appointment of the adult teachers for the 1983-84 school year as presented.  SMB #1, Page 205.

POLICIES


The Board reviewed the Food Service Policies and had no recommendation for changes at this time.

POLICIES


Carol Hyde suggested that we contact Crockett Farnell to discuss his reviewing our proposed policies to determine if they meet legal requirements.

POLICIES


The Board reviewed the transportation policy proposals and made several changes.  Mr. Clifton, Board Attorney, recommended that we add a section to the policies to include the emergency rule previously adopted by the Board setting up the school vehicle maintenance garage.

ACCREDITATION INFORMATION


The Superintendent briefed the Board on the recent accreditation committee’s visit to the Bell School.  Recommended changes will be made when and where feasible.  The report in whole is favorable and the school personnel are to be commended for the continuing good educational system, Superintendent Thomas said.

VISITORS

The chair again recognized the audience and gave an opportunity to be heard.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business to come before the board at this time the Board  adjourned at 9:50 P.M.
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